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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:31 PM
To: 'mungbean@gmail.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056

Good Afternoon, Ms. Collins. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 
20200055, and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: Olivia Collins <mungbean@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 20200056 

 
 
Dear Commissioners,  
 
DO NOT scale back the proposed energy efficiency programs for the state’s biggest power 
companies – including efficiency programs for low-income customers.  Given the economic fallout 
from the COVID-19 crisis and the high energy burden our low income neighbors are suffering, we 
must place an even greater value on cutting energy waste. In this time of crisis, we should SCALING 
UP these programs, not scaling them back. We are in Hurricane season, people are being asked to 
shelter in place and economic crises continue to plague our communities.  
 
Please reject your staff’s recommendation and ensure that each utility is putting forth robust efficiency 
programs – especially for its most vulnerable customers.  
 
thank you  
 
Olivia Collins 
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“What’s the use of having developed a science well enough to make predictions if, in the 

end, all we’re willing to do is stand around and wait for them to come true?”  

― F. Sherwood Rowland 

 




